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Memorandum 
 

To: Public Agency CIOs and IT Directors 

From: Teena Piccione, Secretary and State Chief Information officer 

CC: Dylan Frick, NCDIT Secretary for External Affairs 
Angela Morando, NCDIT Legislative Liaison 

Subject: Public Agency Reporting Requirements Under N.C.G.S. 143-805 

Date: May 29, 2025 

 
 
On Dec. 20, 2024, the N.C. Department of Information Technology issued a memo outlining a requirement 
under N.C.G.S. 143-805 that mandates public agencies to report to the State Chief Information Officer 
details about unauthorized incidents of viewing and attempted viewing of pornography on government 
networks and devices.  
 
This memo provides further information about who is required to report, what information is required, and 
how and when you should submit your reports.  
  
Who Must Report 
 
All North Carolina public agencies, as defined by N.C.G.S. 143-805(g)(5), are required to report. 
 
Required Information 
 
You or someone you delegate should submit the following information on behalf of your agency: 
 

• The number of incidents involving unauthorized viewing and attempted viewing of pornography on 
networks and devices (e.g., laptops, desktops, and mobile devices) belonging to public agencies 
 

• Whether the individuals involved were employees, elected officials, appointees, or students 
 

• Whether incidents occurred on public agency-controlled devices 
 
You only need to submit confirmed incidents, whether they were observed, found using content 
filters, or discovered another way. Please see N.C.G.S. 143-805 for more information. 
 
FY 2025 Reporting Period 
 

• The reporting period for FY 2025 (July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025) is July 1 to Aug. 1, 2025.  
 

• No action is necessary if you have nothing to report. 
 

• Submit information via NCDIT’s reporting website at it.nc.gov/805. Please note: the webpage is 
currently available only for you to view. You will not be able to submit information until July 1. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and support in this important effort. If you have any questions about the 
reporting process, please send an email to ditcommunications@nc.gov.  
 
Thank you for your partnership and service to the people of North Carolina. 
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